
 

Ref: IIST/18/22-23                                 Date: 19/09/2022 

Circular 

 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IISTabuk” 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on 21st and 22nd September 

2022 on the occasion of Saudi National Day. 

Note: Admin/Fee counter will remain closed on the above mentioned days. 

As we all celebrate the 92nd Saudi National Day, we extend our heartiest greetings 
to the rulers, and the citizens of this great nation. 

 

 

Principal (Interim) 

 

 

 

 

  


